
Hi Everyone, 

March marks the start of Spring (on the 20th) and we are 

excited to welcome this new season! We 

look forward to the fun we have planned. 

Please head to our calendar page to see all 

we have in store for this month. 

Thank you to all who participated in our 

Resident Satisfaction Survey of 2024.  

The cumulative survey score is included in 

this month's newsletter, and results will be 

shared on our website. We very much 

appreciate and value your feedback. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to reach out with any 

questions or comments. 

Best, Joni 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Joni Shale, 
Executive Director 

Residents 

Staff 

• 3/4 Patsy  3/5 Tom 

• 3/17 Euel   3/19 Janna 

• 3/23 Joyce     3/25 Michael

• 3/30 Carol     3/31 Lyla

• 3/5 Bobby      3/7 Denielle

• 3/11 Rhonda  3/11 Chris

• 3/29 Brenda   3/30 Shayne

Carl was born and raised here in 
Medford, Oregon. He lived on a one acre 
piece of land and had a cow for milking. 
When Carl turned 18, he joined the 
Marines and served for a couple of 
years, and when he was done he came 
back to the Rogue Valley.  Carl loves 
watching football, playing games, and 
doing arts & crafts. Most of all he loves 
to go for walks in the park and look at 
nature. Carl is a delight to have here at 
our community. 

Carl 

Nila was born in 
Ashland, Oregon, 
and is raising her 
kids here in the 
Valley.  She has 
worked in health 

care for 10 years and has been with us 
for almost two years as a Med-Tech. 
When Nila’s not here at work, she loves 
hanging out with her kids. They all go 
bike riding, do crafts, and play video 
games. Nila also loves being outdoors 
and taking random drives to go site 
seeing, whether it be the mountains or 
the Coast. Oh, and she LOVES plants! 
Thank you, Nila! 

Nila, Med-Tech 

Valentines Party: 

We had a blast at 

our Valentine’s 

parties. We had 

treats, photo 

booths, spin the 

wheel for prizes, 

Don’t Break my 

Heart game and 

much more..  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

Super Bowl Parties:  Everyone was out to watch the big  game.  We 

filled up on the snacks and goodies; most didn't want dinner. We had 

some tough competition between the two teams throughout the game. 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

3.4.25 @ 3 pm  
Mardi Gras Party  
 
3.5.25 @ 2 pm 
Entertainment with  
Tracy Davy playing the 
Guitar  
 
3.11.25 @ 10:30 am 
Extended Circle Band 
 
3.13.25 @ 1 pm  
Treat Cart 
 
3.20.25 @ 3 pm 
Friendship Flowers For 
Wellderly week and 
Spring Begins 
 
3.17.25 St. Patty’s Day 
Don’t Forget to Wear 
GREEN!!  
 
3.28.25 @ 2 pm 
Surprise Treat on a  
Stick! For National 
Something on a Stick 
Day 
 
Worship Every Sunday 
@ 11am in Cottage “C” 
 
Scenic Drives on 
3.10.25 and 3.24.25 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

3.4.25 @ 4 pm  
Mardi Gras Party  
 
3.5.25 @ 2 pm 
Entertainment  with 
Tracy Davy playing the 
Guitar  
 
3.11.25 @ 10:30 am 
Extended Circle Band 
 
3.13.25 @ 1 pm 
Treat Cart 
 
3.20.25 @ 1pm 
Friendship Flowers For 
Wellderly week and 
Spring Begins 
 
3.17.25 St. Patty’s Day 
Don’t Forget to Wear 
GREEN!!  
 
3.28.25 @ 2 pm 
Surprise Treat on a  
Stick! For National 
Something on a Stick 
Day 
 
Worship Every Sunday 
@ 11am in Cottage “C” 
 
Scenic Drives on 
3.2.25, 3.17.25, 3.31.25 
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